
 

  

Emergency Motion by the Green Group 

City of Edinburgh Council 

8 February 2024 

Enhanced Support Bases 
 

Council: 

 

1) Expresses concern about recent press reports regarding young people 

whose applications to Enhanced Support Bases have been refused 

and the impact this may have on young people with additional support 

needs and their families; 

 

2) Welcomes initial reassurances from Senior Council Officers that ESB 

provision has not been stopped; 

 

3) Requests an urgent briefing note to confirm this and clarify the 

situation regarding ESB provision going forward, including details of 

communication with providers and parents, and any relevant financial 

information about funding of ESB provision, ahead of the 14th 

February budget motion deadline. 

 

 

Moved by:  Cllr Alys Mumford 

Seconded by:  


